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BULLETTIN NO. 90-3

SPECIAL NOTICE TO: ALL INSURANCE COMPANIES DOMICILED
IN THE STATE OF IDAHO

FROM: ANTHONY J. FAGIANO, DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR COMPLIANCE WITH NAIC INSURANCE
REGULATORY INFORMATION SYSTEM RATIO (IRIS)

DATE: FEBRUARY 23, 1990

The National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC) has
issued their request to the insurance companies operating in
Idaho to file their 1989 annual statements with NAIC for
inclusion in the Insurance Regulatory Information System Ratio
program (IRIS). Although the Idaho Department of Insurance
does not have authority to require insurers to file their 1989
annual statements with the NAIC for IRIS, the Department is of
the opinion that supplying NAIC with the requested information
for their IRIS program is in the best interest of the insurance
industry in the State of Idaho. The IRIS program will provide
invaluable information concerning insurers in the State of
Idaho and other states.

Thus, the Department, recognizing the potential importance of

the IRIS program to the state, requests insurers in the State
of Idaho provide the requested information to NAIC.
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